Office of Selectmen

CARROLL, NEW HAMPSHIRE
P.O. BOX 146

TWIN MOUNTAIN, NH 03595
603-846-5754

June 27, 2011
Ms. Shannon M. Laurendeau
Paralegal
McLane
900 Elm Street
Manchester, NH 03101
‘RE: - Stone Hill Condominium Development, Bretton Woods -

Dear Ms. Laurendeau:

Pursuant to your telephone call and subsequent email to our Office, we are happy to
confirm the following:

1. As noted above, the Stone Hill Condominium Development is located in Bretton
Woods, which is in the Residential 2 Zoning District.

2. Residential condominiums are a permitted use in this District.
3. To our knowledge, there are no violations on that property.
Please let us know if we can be of further assistance to you.

Yours truly, '

M/M\/é' Carroll Board of Selectmen
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Mdrk G. Catalario, Chairman
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